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20th April, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of the Summer term.  
I hope you and your families had an enjoyable 
Easter break. 
 
Important Information 
 
On Friday, 6th July it is our Sports Day.  On this 
date we will also be holding a barbeque AND 
the School Fair.  We are not holding the fair this 
year on a Saturday.  Further details will follow in 
the near future. 
 
Star Learners 
 
Our Star Learners for the first week of the 
Summer term are:- 
 
Reception  -  Izaiah Greene 
Year 1  -  Andrei Prelipcean 
Year 2  -  Lily Kaveney 
Year 3  -  Max Reis 
Year 4  -  Summer Newman 
Year 5  -  Anthony Foreman 
Year 6  -  Ehsan Ali 
 
Keep up the good work! 
 

 
 
Sports Stars of the Week 
 
Our Sports Stars this Week are George 
Monaghan, Year 1 and Elenna Kelly, Year 4. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
George received the award for excellent shot 
putt skills and a good knowledge of overall 
technique. 
 
 

 
 
 
Elenna received the award for good sprinting 
and excellent technique. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Attendance Award 
 
The winner of the Attendance Award this week 
is Year 2 with 100%.  This is a fantastic start to 
the new term Year 2 – keep it up. 

 
 
 
BBC Radio 2 500 Words Competition 
 
Seven years ago, Chris Evans - a DJ on Radio 
2 – started a competition to get children excited 
about reading and writing.  500 words is now 
one of the most popular story writing 
competitions – nearly half a million pupils have 
written a story over the years. 
 
I am really pleased to share with you that 
Caitlin-Mae Carter, Year 5, wrote a story for her 
homework and has progressed through to the 
next round of the competition. 
 
We would all like to say well done to Caitlin-
Mae and wish her good luck for the next stage 
of the competition. 
 
PGL Meeting 
 
On Wednesday, 25th April, there is a meeting 
for parents and those children attending the 
PGL trip to Bawdesey Manor. 
 
The meeting will be held in the Year 6 
classroom at 3.30 p.m. 
 
Spelling Bee Sponsorship Money 
 
Please could all sponsor money be sent into 
school as soon as possible. 
 
Year 2 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo 
 
Please could all payments be in school by 
Friday, 18th May.  The cost is £20.00. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Year 6 Trip to Pizza Hut 
 

All payments for the Year 6 trip to Pizza Hut 
must be in school by Thursday, 24th May.  The 
cost is £20.00. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Royal Wedding Day Afternoon Tea 
 
On Friday, 18th May, at 2.00 p.m. we will be 
holding an afternoon tea for Grandparents to 
celebrate the Royal Wedding of Prince Harry 
and Meghan. 
 
Children who do not have grandparents 
attending will still be celebrating in class with 
fun activities and refreshments. 
 
Children can come to school in their best 
wedding/party clothes for the occasion.  (No 
football kits or superhero outfits please). 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Summer Term: 

 
25th April  -  PGL meeting 3.30 p.m. 

 
14th to 18th May – SAT’s Week Year 6 
 

21st to 24th May – SAT’s week Year 2 
 

24th May – End of term 
 
25th May  -  Inset Day  

 
28th May – 1st June  -  Half term 

 
4th June  -  Children back to school 
 

6th to 8th June – PGL Trip 
 

11th to 15th June – Year 1 phonics check 
 
15th June – Year 2 trip to Whipsnade Zoo 

 
15th June – Father’s Day Sale 

 
6th July – Sports Day, barbeque and 

Summer Fair 
 
12th July – Transition Day  

 
16th July – Y6 Leavers Party 



 
20th July – Leavers Assembly 

 
20th July  -  Term ends 2.00 p.m. 

 
23rd July  -  Inset Day 
 

24th July  -  Occasional Day 
 

25th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
26th July  -  Occasional Day 

 
27th July  -  Occasional Day   

 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 

Headteacher 

 
 
 


